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Dear Parents/Guardians,         1 June 22 

 

This letter is intended to inform you about sports’ registration for Fall sports 2022. We use an online 

registration for sports through a program called FamilyID. Their website can be reached through this link: 

https://www.familyid.com/organizations/unionville-chadds-ford-school-district-athletics  

Important due dates for FamilyID Registrations: 

• UHS Football and Boys and Girls Golf – 8/1/22 

• All other UHS sports – 8/8/22 

• Patton Football – 8/16/22 

• All other Patton sports – 8/30/22 

• 6th Grade Running Club – TBD (early Sept) 

If your child has a physical scheduled after the due date and you won’t be able to complete the registration on 

time, please contact me at kwalshshell@ucfsd.net. Please go ahead and complete the registration for their sport 

so they will show up on the coach’s report. You will receive an email from me via FamilyID explaining how to 

go back in to upload the Section 7 once you receive it. Please keep in mind, your child will not be allowed to 

participate in their sport without their registration being completed and approved. 

If your child has already participated in a sport for UCFSD, their information is already in the system and will 

auto-populate when you select your child as the athlete you are registering. Please review all the information for 

currency and accuracy, especially the athlete’s age, grade, and health history. You will still have to do the 

signatures in the Agreement. These have to be completed in full once a year. For new athletes, you will need to 

complete the registration in its entirety. 

As you are answering the registration questions, you will be asked to upload Section 7 from the PIAA’s 

Comprehensive Initial Pre-Participation Physical Evaluation (CIPPE) form. Here is a link to a blank Section 7. 

There is also a link on the UCFSD Athletics FamilyID Page, the UCFSD Sports Medicine page, and the Family 

ID Registration page. This is the only form we accept for sports’ clearance, including our sports’ based 

clubs. The Section 7 may not be dated prior to June 1, 2022.  

We see some common errors when reviewing registrations on FamilyID. Please make sure your child signs as 

the student and you sign as the parent. Many parents are signing as the student and putting their own name in 

the student signature block. This results in the registration being returned for correction. Also, please make sure 

your physician has dated the form on or after 6/1/2022, that they have checked the block clearing your child to 

participate in sports, and that they have signed the form. 

You have the option to pay the activity fee online via FamilyID, using RevTrak.  There is a 3.62% fee per 

transaction assessed by RevTrak.  Again, online payment is optional, not mandatory.  You can still submit cash 

or a check to the Patton Main office or UHS Athletic Office. **If your child is trying out for a team that 

cuts, fees will not be collected until the team is decided. Please do not pay in advance if the sport has cuts. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at kwalshshell@ucfsd.net. 

 

Kathy Walsh-Shell, LAT, ATC 
 

https://www.familyid.com/organizations/unionville-chadds-ford-school-district-athletics
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SbpGX7OvrN9JZ67-QBqvlem_zbHGQ57W/view?usp=sharing

